
Dewey Street Demonstration Project 

The downtown demonstration project has been completed.  The 

temporary bike lane and parallel parking stripes have been removed.   

Benton County Public Health would like to thank the community 

members and businesses owners for providing your feedback.  The 

project brought conversations about being active in our community 

along with conversations about parking and the overall look and feel of 

downtown Foley. 

We encourage the community members to continue to get out and be 

active.  The council will make the final decision on the project at the 

Sept. 5 City Council meeting. The graph below allows you to see the 

community’s response to the overall project.  
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